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June 20, 2016 
 
President & Secretary General 
Member National Associations 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. 
 
This letter is to regretfully inform you that the 1st WTF World Taekwondo Beach Championships, Bali, 
Indonesia on July 23-24 is being cancelled. Like you, we were very excited about the very first 
championships and were in the final stages of our preparation. However, financial situation of 
organizing committee in Bali, Indonesia forced us to cancel the championships. 
 
We will find another hosting member national association in the first half of next year and as soon as 
the venue and dates are finalized, we will dispatch your invitation. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and hope that you will understand our circumstances. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Hoss Rafaty 
Secretary General 
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